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Another month passed very quickly. We are excited to share what happened 

during this period. Every day is like a separate 

puzzle in a person's life, and especially in the life 

of street children. Our hearts rejoice at every 

victory, at every step they take towards a safer 

and happier life. We see the moment when the 

child first decides to cross the doorstep of the rehabilitation center, finds the 

strength to stay, and later reconnects with their relatives. And we’re always 

happy to help everyone who is open to it. 

This way, we’re able to connect 11 children with families, 18 send them to school 

and purchase any necessary materials. After successful rehabilitation, we continue to 

visit their families, helping them with food packages. This is only one of the ways to 

find out how a child is doing and whether their relationship with their loved ones has 

improved.  

Patrick Wafula now lives alone in his late 

grandmother's house. His aunt sent him away and moved 

to Nairobi, so the boy had to take responsibility for himself 

at an early age. But that didn't scare him. Right now 

Patrick goes to school, and he asked us to help him buy 

everything he needs (a school uniform, a mattress, home 

clothes and some other things). We are happy to provide 

him and other children like him with anything they might 

need. 

We cannot forget to mention the story of Brian Kubwang. The boy lives with his 

grandmother and dreams of going to school, but not everything goes as planned. 



The school Brian was enrolled at expelled him after it turned out that he had hearing 

problems. In other countries, this is not a hindrance to learning 

on an equal basis with other children. But not in Kenya. Brian 

is now awaiting treatment and will continue his education at a 

later time. We believe that his dream will come true. 

This month, we were also able to hold a market for 

children, where they bought clothes, shoes and sweets for 

points (they are later transferred to money) earned during the 

month. This teaches our students to skillfully manage 

finances and set out priorities. It’s interesting to watch 

them make these choices: clothes or soda, shoes or 

cookies. It's not easy for them at all. 

The story of Tobias is amazing. He is about 5 

years old. He was lost and rejected by his family, but found by God. He was brought to 

us from the child protection department. Since then, our social 

workers haven’t been able to find out anything about his 

family. At the very mention of his relatives, tears welled in his 

eyes. Thankfully, our church leader has decided to adopt the 

boy. Tobias now has a family that cares for him, and we see 

how the child blossoms in love and affection. But that is not 

all. Now Tobias is a student at our school! 

 

Many thanks to everyone for their prayers and financial support - it’s invaluable to 

us. We believe that God will not leave you without a reward. 

 


